
Clear Sky, Crawley Consultants (Spondon) Ltd.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

05/03/2023 

   

  

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

  

  

Thank you for your participation in a safety audit of your organisation's arrangements with TUI Group in 

conjunction with Clear Sky, Crawley Consultants (Spondon) Ltd.   

 

We can now confirm that this process has concluded and that Adventure Balloon Marrakech has been 

approved for use with TUI Group. Adventure Balloon Marrakech will now feature on the TUI Group Third 

Party Airline Safety List (TPASL) for a period of 24 months commencing from the date stipulated on this letter 

and applies for use across our Group entities and subsidiaries. After such time this approval will cease, and a 

further audit will be required to be conducted.  

 

Please note that this approval is limited to an assessment of the safe operations of the carrier valid for the 

period mentioned above and can be revoked at any time if circumstances change. This letter and the audit 

conducted do not replace any official audit and do not engage TUI Group or Clear Sky, including as to the 

completeness and/or the accuracy of the assessment. Adventure Balloon Marrakech remains at all times 

responsible to ensure the observance of all regulatory and compliance rules applying to its activities. This in 

no way allows for the approved carriers’ use of the TUI Group logo, marketing material(s) or communication 

of approval status without express written approval from TUI in advance of any such communication.  

  

Please do let me know if you have any questions regarding this process.   

   

  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Zoe England 

Clear Sky Associate  

5th April 2023 
 


